
From: Bloomsbury Conservation Areas 

Sent: 07 April 2021 20:13 

To: Young, Tony 

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/0887/P 

Dear Tony, 

Thank you for letting us know about this application. The committee discussed this today 

and has no objection to make. It seems the changes will result in some benefit to this 

listed building but none necessarily to the conservation area. I am sure conservation 

officers can liaise with the applicant to ensure appropriate selection of materials and 

ironwork design, etc. 

Owen 

--- 
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